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From the President’s Desk 
    

            Dear Friends and Neighbors 
  
 The Wine Tasting held at Classics V on January 29th was a huge 

 success!  The Civic Association raised $1,989.00 all of which will be used to 

fund programs within Willow Ridge.  The exact allocation of the proceeds will 

be determined at our March meeting.  A special thanks to Mark Butler and Sheri-

dan Plaza Liquors for their time and efforts organizing this event, and to Jim 

Prentice for coordinating ticket sales.  Please don’t forget to pick up your orders! 

 Mark Hammer presented to the Board information he received from the 

Superintendent’s open forum budget meeting on January 20.  Due to significant 

cuts in state funding, the Sweet Home District has a $5 million budget gap, 

which unless certain programs/services are reduced or eliminated, equates to a 

double digit % increase in school taxes.  The next open forum is scheduled for 

Tuesday, March 8 at 4:45pm in the Norman C. Vergils Community Center.  

Those interested are encouraged to attend. 

 Due to previous commitments and the inclement weather, agenda items 

for the February Meeting have been rescheduled for our meeting on Tuesday, 

March 8, at 7:30pm at the Ellicott Creek Fire Hall at which time we will have 

more information from the Superintendent’s budget meeting.  Hope to see you 

there. 

  Sincerely,    

   Ed Goetz 

 

WRCA MEMBERSHIP MEETING 
MARCH  8 

7:30PM 

ELLICOTT CREEK FIRE HALL 

 

ALL WELCOME! 
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NWRCA  MEETING MINUTES    

February 8, 2011 

President Ed Goetz called the meeting to order at 

7:40PM.  In attendance were President Ed Goetz, Vice 

President Karen Tyno, Board Members, Patty Dad-

dario, Mark Hammer, and John Valkwitch, . Commu-

nity attendees included Cam Hill, Lynn Getzin, Paul 

Tyno, and  Debbie Goetz. 

A six person board member quorum was not estab-

lished, so voting on various topics could not be ad-

dressed. 

 

It was an informal meeting with various topics dis-

cussed, such as the following:   

 

• Wine Tasting—a success and the division of the 

fundraising will be tabled until March.   

 

• Monte Carlo Night— may need to be tabled until 

2012, with further discussion at the next meeting. 

 

• Sweet Home School Budget Meeting—Mark 

Hammer gave a brief overview.  

 

• Summer Picnic—Neil Cuomo will not be running 

the summer picnic this coming summer.  Discus-

sion about what to do with that event and who will 

take over the responsibility of running will be dis-

cussed at the March meeting. 

 

 Adjournment: 

The meeting adjourned at 8:50pm.  The next meeting 

is March 8, 2011 at the Ellicott Creek Fire Hall at 7:30 

PM; all Willow Ridge residents are welcome. 

UFFALOUFFALO 

EHABEHAB 

ROUPROUP 

    Buffalo Rehab Group Physical Therapy, PC   

  
 

  
 
 
  

 
  
  

 “Rehab with Results for >20 years” 
…5 Greater Buffalo locations, including service to… 

  
    Tonawandas/ Wheatfield/                          Amherst/ Clarence/ 
 Grand Island/ Niagara Falls:                             Lockport: 

       213-0772                             568-1251 

www.buffalorehab.com 

  

  

~ specializing in orthopedic/ sports medicine/ vestibular care 
~ also offering: spinal decompression (at PT prices!!!) 
                        : aquatic rehabilitation 
~ call today for an appointment w/ or w/o MD referral 

SWING INTO ACTION! 

 
Join us for the 2nd Annual Willow Ridge  

Golf Tournament Fundraiser 

Date:  Sunday  June 5, 2011Date:  Sunday  June 5, 2011Date:  Sunday  June 5, 2011Date:  Sunday  June 5, 2011    

Location:  Glen Oaks Golf Course 

Time: 1pm tee off (shotgun start)  

 

 

open driving range, lunch dinner,  

beverages, prizes, raffles, 50/50 

 

 

$110 per golfer or $400 per foursome 

Great opportunity to advertise your business— 

be a hole sponsor!! 

Contact Matt Clemens  783-1451 

Dave Lovering 250-1575 

Space is limited so sign up today! 

All proceeds to benefit a new playground at  

Willow Ridge Elementary!!!! 
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Joseph R. 

Battaglia  
Licensed Real Estate Professional 

voice-mail: (716)743-
5610  
e-mail: 
 JoeHasHome4u@aol.com  

“Willow Ridge’s Hardest 

Working Realtor” 

CHIAVETTA’S SPRING BARBECUE 

SATURDAY, APRIL 9 

1PM—6PM 

(or until sold out) 

PARKING LOT NEXT TO CONVENIENT, 

WILLOW RIDGE, AMHERST 

 

$8.50/Dinner 

Includes Roll and Salads 

(Pre-sale tickets available to March 31)   

 

Call Grace at 691-5727 for more information. 

Or email inquiries to 

Troop173@roadrunner.com 

Pre-Sales  

Include FREE  

delivery within  

Willow Ridge area 
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WRCA WEB PAGE  www.wrca.info 

 

You are invited to visit Willow Ridge’s own web page!  Go to www.wrca.info to discover and explore 

the interesting components of Events, Wind-in-the-Willows, Photo Gallery, and Consumer Dis-

counts.  Check on Links to discover associated organizations.  Upload, for posting your photograph of 

neighborhood events.  Click on the Registration link  to submit your e-mail address to register for E-

Wind and to receive advanced copies of the Wind-in-the-Willows and notices of special events and im-

portant meetings affecting our neighborhood. Get involved with your Civic Association through the 

WRCA Web Page.  www.wrca.info 

Neighborhood News 

  

Welcome 

 Neighbors on Amberwood would like to 

welcome Larry and Rose Grucello to their new 

home at 20 Amberwood Drive.  They have three 

children:  Tony, age 13; Lauren, age 10; and Emily 

age 7.  The Grucellos moved from a condominium 

on Chestnut Ridge Drive.  The children attend 

Willow Ridge Elementary and Sweet Home Mid-

dle.  We wish you many happy years in this won-

derful neighborhood!    

 

Congratulations 

 Rockdale Drive residents are delighted to 

extend congratulations to Corine Gilson (our block 

rep) and her husband Ron on the birth of their  

granddaughter.  Lilah Ann Gilson was born on 

February 3, 2011 to son Dan and his wife Colleen 

in Raleigh, North Carolina.  Lilah Ann, weighing 8 

lb., 7 oz. was welcomed by big sister Edie May as 

well as her grandparents, who travelled to Raleigh 

for her arrival. Our best wishes to all!  

 A special birthday wish to Mary Shott as 

she celebrates on March 2.  Happy Birthday, 

Mom, Gramma, GG, and may God bless many 

more!  We all love you so! 

Amherst Museum 
716-689-1440  
OPEN YEAR-ROUND 
Tuesday - Friday, 9:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. 
APRIL - MID-OCTOBER 
Tuesday - Friday, 9:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. 
Saturday - Sunday, 12:30 - 4:30 p.m. 
Closed Holidays 
MUSEUM CLOSED ON MONDAYS  

WINTER ADMISSION 
(OCTOBER 17 TO MID-APRIL) 

Open Tuesday through Friday, 9:30 AM to 

4:30 PM. 

$4 Adults, Children $1  
Museum Members: Free 

Historic buildings closed for the season.  

March 26 , 2011 

Women's History Month Luncheon  
An annual event to honor local 
women and organizations.  
Pre-registration is required.  
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To Submit Articles   
for the Wind-in-the-Willows, submit to 
wiweditor@gmail.com and be sure to 
put witw in the subject box; or place 
signed articles in porch box at 221 
North Brier Road.  The deadlines for 
each month are located in the left mar-
gin on the front page of the newsletter.  

Classified  

 Classified is a service provided for the use of  Willow Ridge 

Civic Association members free of charge.  Please print or type 

your ad on a full-sized sheet of paper.  Sign your ad (not the 

envelope) and include your address and phone number.  Clas-

sified is not to be used for business purposes.   Deliver to 221 

N. Brier and place in porch box, or email to wiwedi-

tor@gmail.com.    

 

For Sale 

Electronics:  SONY 36” WEGA TV Model #KD36fs170.  

This is a large but also heavy TV in excellent working con-

dition.  It is NOT HD compatible.  Asking $100.  691-5897 

 

For Rent 

Condo:  THE NATIVE SUN RESORT in Lauderdale by the 

Sea, Florida.  One bedroom, 2 baths, sleeps up to 6, full 

kitchen, patio, maid service.  On the beach, heated pool, 

sauna, Jacuzzi, gas grills, laundry, singles tennis court, put-

ting green, shuffleboard on site.  March 26—April 2, 2011 

and April 16—23, 2011.  Will rent one week or two.  

$1000.00 per week.  To view property visit 

www.nativesunresort.com.  For questions or to rent, call  

691-9197.   

When and How Will I 

 Receive My Directory? 
 

Your 2011 Directory will be  

delivered by  Boy Scout Troop 173  

on the weekend of March 19/20, 

2011.  Please watch for them. 



 

 

Announcing The Annual  

Willow Ridge Kids’ Easter Party!!  
April 16  

at Willow Ridge  

Elementary School 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Come on kids!  Hop on over for  some 

great Eggstra-ordinary fun!   
A special guest has agreed to take 

time out of his busy schedule and 

come to the party!  You guessed it: 

The Easter Bunny!!   
A long over due thank 

you to Jack Baker, Barry Moir 

and Ray Fliss for taking the time 

to decorate the evergreen tree 

on Willow Ridge Drive and add 

holiday decorations to the entry 

into Willow Ridge.  It added a 

nice holiday welcome to our 

neighborhood and we appreciate 

your efforts! 

AT A NEW 

TIME!!! 

12:30—2:30 

FunFunFunFun    

GamesGamesGamesGames    

CraftsCraftsCraftsCrafts    
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A Chance to Volunteer For Our Community  
 

To All Residents of Willow Ridge— 
 The following sections below do not have a block rep AND/OR a head reporter.   If you enjoy meeting 
people and are able to spend a few moments to write up an article occasionally for the Neighborhood News, please 
consider becoming a block rep or head reporter.  Contact Jane Sieman by phone 564-0913 or 870-3412 (and leave 
a message) or email at  wnyo80@verizon.net  for more information. 

10-47 Parkhaven Dr. 
107-140 Amberwood Dr. 
173-487 Kaymar Dr. 
190-228 Kaymar Dr. 
717-749 Kaymar Dr. 
Elderwood Court 
Deepwood Court 
297-680 S. Ellicott Creek Rd.   
6-50 Rockdale Drive 
2-51 Dalewood Dr. 

91-129 Dalewood Dr. 
775-821 Edgewater Dr. 
880-933 Edgewater Dr. 
231-263 Denrose Dr. 
300-411 (even) Denrose Dr. 
155-179 Willow Green Dr. 
180-239 Willow Green Dr. 
88-112 Hubbardston Place  
296-336 Willow Ridge Drive 
74-104 Sweetwood Drive 
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Willow Ridge Garden ClubWillow Ridge Garden ClubWillow Ridge Garden ClubWillow Ridge Garden Club    
Installation Party at  

Sean Patrick’s Restaurant  
 Millersport Hwy in Getzville 

Cocktails at 6pm, 
Dinner at 6:30pm 

 

Installation of Officers by  
District 8 Director At Large Adrienne Pasquariello 

Members and Guests Welcome 
New WR Garden Club Officers: 

President Shirley Magee 
Vice Presidents Virginia Winter and Pat Kluczinski  

Corresponding Secretary Barbara Dow 
Recording Secretary Dianne Seppel 

Treasurer Doris Mohr 


